| am writing today in opposition to HB 1255

Prairie Public is a valuable resource for North Dakota. As a child growing up in North Dakota | watched educational and
entertaining content over the air from Prairie Public on KBME. As an adult | tune my radio to KCND for informative news
and diverse music. | am very proud to share that | now also work here, helping to keep our independent backbone of
microwave transmissions and over the air broadcast systems running to every corner of this state delivering free access
to information and entertainment to all members from most of our communities. | ask that you also be proud of the work
we do and the services we provide. Please continue to show your support and pride for the people of North Dakota and
vote no on HB 1255.



